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NEWS RELEASE     August 3, 2022 

For Immediate Release 
 

 
Total Burning Ban 

 
Due to extremely dry conditions, the District of Ucluelet is implementing a total outdoor 
burning ban as of 1200 pm on August 4th , 2022.  
 
This ban prohibits all outdoor burning other than portable campfire apparatus as defined 
in District of Ucluelet Bylaw No. 1288, 2021. 
 
The ban applies to all public and private lands within the District of Ucluelet and will 
remain in effect until further notice.  
 
Anyone found in contravention will be subject to the applicable fines.  
 
For further information, please contact Fire Chief Rick Geddes, at rgeddes@ucluelet.ca   
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